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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT  
ON MARINE PLANNING 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) reviewed and discussed the draft 
comment letter on Draft Oregon Wind Energy Areas (C.3, Supplemental Attachment 3).  The 
HMSAS focused its review on the Highly Migratory Species portion of the letter.  The HMSAS 
appreciates the letter highlighting the lack of recreational HMS fishing information included in the 
combined National Marine Fisheries Service/Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife fishery 
dataset informing the spatial suitability model.  The HMSAS recommends the Council submit the 
comment letter to BOEM. 
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https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2023/10/c-3-supplemental-attachment-3-draft-pacific-council-comment-letter-re-bureau-of-ocean-energy-management-request-for-comments-draft-wind-energy-areas-commercial-leasing-for-wind-power-develo.pdf/

